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16th October 1922

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,LL.D., 
President, McGill University,

MONTREAL, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
Referring to your favour of the 

10th instant, we had a call today from Mr. Graham S. L. 
Craig, and we have had much pleasure in advising him in 
regard to the present situation of the realty market.
The property which he is handling is situated at Prince 
George, and v/e are writing our Branch at that point for a 
full report on it, which we will hand to him as soon as it 
is obtained. We have also put him in touch with a 
responsible realty firm, but as far as we can see there 
is no prospect of disposing of his land at the present time.

I regret very much that I did not 
have the pleasure of meeting you when you were in Vancouver 
recently.

I am, Sir,
Your obedient servant,

Manager.


